
  

  

 
 

Gallatin County 

Department of Planning & Community Development    311 W. Main, Rm. 108    Bozeman, MT  59715 

Phone (406) 582-3130    Fax (406) 582-3135    planning@gallatin.mt.gov 

February 18, 2021 
 
Dear Gallatin County Landowner,  
 
Gallatin County has been working with FEMA, Montana DNRC, and neighboring counties to conduct new 
flood studies and update floodplain maps on the Madison and Jefferson Rivers.  New floodplain maps are 
intended to provide more reliable and detailed information about flood-prone areas.  You are receiving 
this mailing because proposed floodplain mapping changes could affect your property.   
 
Visit this website to view draft maps and get more information about the new flood studies: 
www.floodplain.mt.gov/madison  
 
You are invited to attend a virtual meeting (via Zoom) to get more information and learn how the 
proposed changes may affect your property.  Content for each meeting will be tailored to the focus area. 
 

 Tues. March 9  
5:30-7pm 

Wed. March 10  
5:30-7pm 

Focus 
Area: 

Madison River Jefferson River  

 
Please register here to attend the virtual meeting:  http://bit.ly/MadJeffOH   
Meeting connection and other information also available here:  www.floodplain.mt.gov/madison 
 
For those without internet or ability to participate via Zoom, the virtual meetings will be available for in-
person viewing at the locations shown below.  Group meeting size will be limited by local health 
department rules and you must contact Sean O’Callaghan (see below) to reserve a spot:  
 

Tues. March 9   Wed. March 10  
Gallatin Conservation District 
120 S. 5th St., Suite B104 
Manhattan 

Gallatin Conservation District 
120 S. 5th St., Suite B104 
Manhattan 

**Masks and social distancing required for in-person attendance** 
 
For more information, feel free to contact us directly:   
 
Gallatin County     Dept. of Natural Resources and Conservation (DNRC) 
Sean O’Callaghan, Planning Director  Nadene Wadsworth   Tiffany Lyden    
sean.ocallaghan@gallatin.mt.gov   nadene.wadsworth@mt.gov tlyden@mt.gov  
406.582.3130     406.444.6732    406.444.0599  
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